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Another complicating factor which makes nutrition a difficult field (but not any less important) is
the fact of biochemical individuality. Lucretius recognized this problem over two thousand
years ...

Argues that differences in anatomy and metabolism from person to person influences human
health, and discusses the different nutritional needs and environmental requirements for
different people
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Protein and Amino Acid Nutrition describes the state of knowledge concerning the nutrition of
proteins and amino acids. Topics range from the effect of some therapeutic agents on protein
and amino acid nutrition, to species and age differences in amino acid requirements; utilization
of D-amino acids; effect of proteins and amino acids on the growth of adult tissue in vitro; and
amino acid requirements of animals and young adults. This volume is organized into 16
chapters and begins with an overview of the nutritional implications of the metabolic
interrelationships of amino acids. The next chapters discuss experiments that tested the
differences in amino acid requirements due to the differences in age and in species among
animals, the biochemical individuality of amino acid requirements, and the utilization of dietary
proteins. This book explains the synthesis of tissue proteins in relation to the essential amino
acids; the link between food energy and nitrogen metabolism; and the use of the repletion
method to measure the nutritive value of proteins, protein hydrolyzates, and amino acid
mixtures. The final chapter discusses the nutritional needs of the older age groups. This book
is intended for scientists, students, and researchers interested in human and animal nutrition.

Biochemical imbalances caused by nutritional deficiencies are a contributory factor in chronic
illnesses such as cardiovascular disease, diabetes, auto-immune conditions and cancer. This
handbook for practitioners explains how to identify and treat such biochemical imbalances in
order to better understand and manage a patient's ill-health. The book examines a range of
biochemical imbalances, including compromised adrenal or thyroid function, gastro-intestinal
imbalances, immune system problems and sex hormone imbalances, and explains how and
why such states occur. It pulls together a wide range of evidence to show how such
imbalances are involved in the most common chronic diseases. It helps practitioners to
understand how to identify the imbalances through appropriate case history taking and
laboratory testing, and how to design and implement effective nutritional interventions.
Developed by leading academics and practitioners in the fields of nutritional therapy and
functional medicine, this evidence-informed approach can be used with all patients who
present in clinic, regardless of whether or not they have a 'named medical condition'. In the
final chapter, a case example illustrates how to use the theoretical information in the practice of
treating patients with chronically compromised health. Biochemical Imbalances in Disease is
an essential text for nutritional therapy practitioners, as well as for students, and will be
welcomed by complementary and conventional healthcare practitioners alike.
Customize Your Diet to Your Own Unique Body Chemistry For hereditary reasons, your
metabolism is unique. Cutting-edge research shows that no single diet works well for
everyone–the very same foods that keep your best friend slim may keep you overweight and
feeling unhealthy and fatigued. Now, William Wolcott, a pioneer in the field of metabolic
research, has developed a revolutionary weight-loss program that allows you to identify your
"metabolic type" and create a diet that suits your individual nutritional needs. In The Metabolic
Typing Diet, Wolcott and acclaimed science writer Trish Fahey provide simple self-tests that
you can use to discover your own metabolic type and determine what kind of diet will work best
for you. It might be a low-fat, high carbohydrate diet filled with pasta and grains, or a high-fat,
high-protein diet focused on meat and seafood, or anything in between. By detailing exactly
which foods and food combinations are right for you, The Metabolic Typing Diet at last reveals
the secret to shedding unwanted pounds and achieving optimum vitality with lasting results.
The Metabolic Typing Diet will enable you to: - Achieve and maintain your ideal weight Eliminate sugar cravings - Enjoy sustained energy and endurance - Conquer indigestion,
fatigue, and allergies - Bolster your immune system - Overcome anxiety, depression, and
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mood swings
Reflections on feeding body and spirit in a world of change Animal scientists have long
considered domestic livestock to be too dumb to know how to eat right, but the lifetime
research of animal behaviorist Fred Provenza and his colleagues has debunked this myth.
Their work shows that when given a choice of natural foods, livestock have an astoundingly
refined palate, nibbling through the day on as many as fifty kinds of grasses, forbs, and shrubs
to meet their nutritional needs with remarkable precision. In Nourishment Provenza presents
his thesis of the wisdom body, a wisdom that links flavor-feedback relationships at a cellular
level with biochemically rich foods to meet the body’s nutritional and medicinal needs.
Provenza explores the fascinating complexity of these relationships as he raises and answers
thought-provoking questions about what we can learn from animals about nutritional wisdom.
What kinds of memories form the basis for how herbivores, and humans, recognize foods?
Can a body develop nutritional and medicinal memories in utero and early in life? Do humans
still possess the wisdom to select nourishing diets? Or, has that ability been hijacked by
nutritional “authorities”? Consumers eager for a “quick fix” have empowered the multibilliondollar-a-year supplement industry, but is taking supplements and enriching and fortifying foods
helping us, or is it hurting us? On a broader scale Provenza explores the relationships among
facets of complex, poorly understood, ever-changing ecological, social, and economic systems
in light of an unpredictable future. To what degree do we lose contact with life-sustaining
energies when the foods we eat come from anywhere but where we live? To what degree do
we lose the mythological relationship that links us physically and spiritually with Mother Earth
who nurtures our lives? Provenza’s paradigm-changing exploration of these questions has
implications that could vastly improve our health through a simple change in the way we view
our relationships with the plants and animals we eat. Our health could be improved by eating
biochemically rich foods and by creating cultures that know how to combine foods into meals
that nourish and satiate. Provenza contends the voices of “authority” disconnect most people
from a personal search to discover the inner wisdom that can nourish body and spirit. That
journey means embracing wonder and uncertainty and avoiding illusions of stability and control
as we dine on a planet in a universe bent on consuming itself.

FOOD ADDITIVES: A Shopper's Guide To What's Safe & What's Not is a handy pocket sized
book which classifies 800 commonly used food additives according to safety, whether they
may cause allergic reactions, and if they are Generally Recognized As Safe (GRAS) by the
FDA. In just seconds, the average person can find out if an additive in the food they're buying
is harmful. It's clear, concise and easy to use. Make this book your constant grocery shopping
companion and you'll never again wonder about the safety of the ingredients listed on the
package. You'll know.
THE HEALING POWER OF NUTRITIONAL SUPPLEMENTS Long a champion of
complementary medicine and nutritional therapy, Dr. Robert Atkins, author of the #1 best-seller
Dr. Atkins' New Diet Revolution, presents the scientific basis for the use of vitamins, minerals,
amino acids, herbs, and hormones in the treatment and prevention of many of the chronic
illnesses that plague us today. These vita-nutrients harness the body's ability to heal itself,
rather than resorting to conventional drugs and invasive procedures, and address the true
causes of disease instead of temporarily alleviating symptoms, promoting longer-lasting and
more effective healing. In this comprehensive guide, Dr. Atkins shares vital information on
more than 120 supplements, including: The specific restorative powers of each nutrient How to
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determine the optimal dosage schedule How to obtain supplements that are new to the market
or are available only in limited supply The formula for a basic foundation of vita-nutrients that
almost everyone needs every day Best of all, Dr. Atkins shows you how to create a
personalized program to help improve or regain your health by using combinations of
nutritional supplements specifically designed to help cure or prevent more than fifty common
medical conditions, including arthritis, cancer, diabetes, heart disease, or infections. Backed by
cutting-edge scientific research, his recommendations are both safe and effective.
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